
From: Gary Lamar <glamar@lpsd.com> 
Date: Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 5:17 PM 
Subject: Letter 
To: Bill Cornell <bcornell@lpsd.com> 
 
 
It is with heavy heart that my wife and I must resign from what is the best job we have 
possibly ever had. Perryville has some of the finest folks we have ever worked with and 
we will miss them greatly. We truly love those folks. The administration could not have 
been kinder to us as they have provided everything that we needed and has allowed us 
to teach these students to reach their God given potential and we thank them greatly. 
We have a situation with Elba's elderly mother that we must deal with now. Our hope is 
that one day when we are free from family affairs that we might get a chance to come 
back if you folks will have us and if its in the Lords will. Thank u school board for giving 
us this great opportunity. We do hope the best for you kind folks. God bless you all, 
Gary and Elba 
 
 
-- 
Gary Lamar 
Principal of Perryville and Chignik Lake 
Lake and Peninsula School District 
 
Mobile - (907) 720-3486 
Office - (907) 313-3104 
 


